
 
 

Montgomery Township 
Environmental Advisory Committee  

August 28, 2018 
                                                      7:00PM 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) 
was held on August 28, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The members of 
the EAC in attendance included:   Terry Wilson, Beth Staab, and Emily Strake.   Also in 
attendance was Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.  
 
Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order at 7:18PM. 
 
Approval of Minutes – March 27, 2018 
Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from March 27, 2018, Beth Staab 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed 3-0. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
New Business 
 
Wissahickon Valley Watershed Presentation 
Lindsay Blanton from Wissahickon Valley Watershed Association, gave a brief overview of the 
Wissahickon Clean Water Partnership, which the Township is an active member.  The partnership 
is doing research and analysis to result in a new approach to improving water quality.   
 

          Old Business 
              
 Single Trash Hauler Discussion 

The Committee had a discussion regarding the research they had gathered including balancing out 
the cons list.  Chairman Terry Wilson will work on a memo and updating the chart and send it 
around to the rest of the Committee.   
 
E-Recycling Event- Wrap-up 
The Committee discussed the previous event that was partnered with Representative Todd Stephens’ 
office in April.  The Committee found that they would like to return to having the e-recycling event 
at the Township Building on the same day as Arbor Day.  In addition, the Committee would like to 
have the vendor, E-Force back to run the event 
 
Autumn Festival- October 6th 
The Committee discussed Autumn Festival, which will take place at Windlestrae Park from 12PM-
5PM on Saturday, October 6th.   The Township ordered the 2,000 leaf waste bags to hand out at the 
event.  The Committee discussed when they would be available for the event.    Beth will be there 
from 12PM-2PM; Terry will be there from 1PM-3PM; and Emily is not available.   

  
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is scheduled for October 23, 2018 at 7PM.   

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 8:51PM.  


